
November Newsletter
Preschool 

         In November, we will be learning 
about Turkeys and Thanksgiving.We will 
continue to  learn how living things 
change and grow. We will use turkeys 
for counting fun and Letter recognition 
practice.   

In Religion, we will learn about 
Bible stories.  We will hear the Creation 
Story, and draw and tell things that we 
are thankful for.  We will be listening to 
Noah’s Ark, with several follow-up 
activities.  We will also learn about how 
God made all people special.  

We will be introduced to the 
Native Americans, the Pilgrims, and the 
First Thanksgiving Story.  We are 
having a Thanksgiving 
Celebration/Feast with our Kindergarten 
friends, on Friday, Nov. 22. We will be 
the Native Americans, and they will be 
the Pilgrims.   We will enjoy turkey, 
corn, mashed potatoes, corn muffins, 
and popcorn, just like they did at the 
First Thanksgiving.  

Noah’s Ark 

What We are Learning: Happily Ever After:

As the weather gets colder please 
practice with your child on 

independently zipping or buttoning 
their coats! 

Be sure the children are dressed for 
the weather!!

Important Dates:
Friday, 11/15- Fun Food Friday

Wednesday, 11/20- Grandparent’s 
Day

Thursday, 11/21-Evening Parent 
Teacher Conferences

Friday, 11/22-Thanksgiving 
Celebration

Friday, 11/22- 11:00 Dismissal 
Parent Teacher Conferences

Monday, 11/25-11/29- Thanksgiving 
Break 

Monday, 12/2- Return to School

We will be completing Unit 3, “La 
Tortuga”, in November. This story is 
about a wise turtle who plays the flute 
and dances. We will be focusing on 
recognition of Ee & Ff. 

We will move on to Unit 4, “The 
Elves and the Shoemaker”, also in 
November. We will focus on Gg & Hh. 

We will spend time practicing 
colors and shapes, as well as parts of a 
whole, top, middle and bottom. 

We will be counting with 
understanding and recognizing how 
many are in a set. 

Reminders:


